


Kim shared SECA’s are needed in classes.

Michelle shared this is all new and different. This also needs to be negotiated.

Kim asked will Ed Specialists have a mix of students.

Michelle shared Ed Specialists are not part of staff but support.

Rebecca asked about getting kids back to daily PE.

David shared recess not back to normal. More breaks and getting out more. Stretching and breathing.
Sondra asked if anyone is considering using OER.

David shared that new LMS will have OER.

Ed Hidalgo shared that next week we have a WOW Week scheduled.



